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To our communities:
It is a trivial task to say, “thank you™ as it does not seem sufficient.

We are overwhelmed with support and are fortunate to be part of a
community that not only loved and supported our family, but our staff and
The Spa Restaurant and Outback Pub. It has become apparent the impact
The Spa and Outback had on not only our family and staff, who poured their
hearts and souls into a business, but the community that gathered within
its walls as a second home of sorts to many.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank first and foremost our staff,
many of whom had been with us for decades. You will forever be our family
and we could not be more grateful to have had the best of the best.

The local fire departments, Beecher Falls, Colebrook, Pittsburg and
Stratford. Thank you just does not seem adequate.

Sam, Matt, Julie and Laurent, who rushed and stayed by our girls’ sides
during our absence.

Don Noyes Chevrolet for their generous donations to our staff.

Beno Lamontagne, Dennis Thompson, and the resource and recovery team.
Full Send Bar and Grill, Reinhart Food Services, and Sysco food services for
organizing the fundraiser for our staff.

Anyone and so many who reached out, brought food, and offered
condolences and support.

We are forever grateful to have had the opportunity to serve you.

The Grondin Family,
Spa Restaurant and Outback Pub





